
 

 

 

 

 

Minimising the COVID-19 transmission risk 

 

On Target Soccer recognises the importance of implementing evidence-based 

measures effective in minimising the COVID-19 transmission risk. The following 

measures will be implemented until further notice: 

 

• Self-checks should be conducted by a parent/guardian before attending a 

session. If players are symptomatic or living in a household with possible or 

actual COVID-19 infection, they must not participate or attend. 

 

• At the start of each session, a coach will meet each player at the pitch entrance. 

Players will be registered and provided with hand sanitizer. At the end of each 

session, players will again be provided with hand-sanitizer. 
 

• At the beginning of each session there will be a short safety briefing. In this 

briefing, players will be encouraged not to touch their mouth, eyes and nose and 

to avoid touching any equipment with their hands.  
 

• Sessions will be adapted to limit, but not eradicate, physical contact between 

players. 
 

• Equipment, including bibs, will be sanitized/washed before and after each 

session. 

 

• Social distancing practices will be adhered to where necessary. Current FA 

guidelines state that all participants should practise social distancing, in line 

with government guidelines, before and after the session, and during any 

breaks. 

 

• We kindly ask that any parent or guardian attending a session fully comply with 

social distancing guidelines. We also ask that all parents/guardians take up a 

position away from the playing area when watching a session. 

 

• Cash will still be accepted as a means of payment; however, we encourage 

payments to be made via our ClassForKids booking platform, or via a BACS 

transfer. Online payments can be made weekly or half-termly. If you 

prefer to pay half-termly, please pay for these sessions in advance. 
 

 


